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April 21, 2021 

 

Roger Eaton 

HDR 

One Oxford Centre 

301 Grant Street, Suite 1700 

Pittsburgh, PA 15219 

 

RE: 2020/2021 ABCD Awards 

 Outstanding New Special-Purpose Structure 

 

Dear Roger, 

 

On behalf of ABCD and the Awards Selection Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that 

your submission for the I-579 Urban Open Space Cap has been awarded the 2020/2021 ABCD 

Award for Outstanding New Special-Purpose Structure.   

ABCD will hold an awards presentation and dinner at 5 pm on Thursday, May 19, 2022, at 

Cefalo’s Banquet and Event Center in Carnegie, PA.  At the awards dinner, the designer, owner, 

and contractor will be recognized for their achievements on this important project.  I am 

requesting a ten-minute presentation to describe and showcase the project from each of the 

award winners at the dinner meeting.   

We look forward to seeing you at the dinner meeting and we also want to thank you for your 

continued support of the Association for Bridge Construction and Design.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me at shockenberry@wrallp.com or by phone at 

724.687.8109. 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the annual awards dinner. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sherry L. Hockenberry, P.E. 

Awards Chairperson – ABCD 

 

cc: Jeff Skalican – Department of Mobility and Infrastructure 

 Chuck Grabner – Fay, S&B USA Construction 
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